From: Gina Chapman ||| NG
Sent: July 13, 2020 8:42 AM

To: Clerk <Clerk@gibsons.ca>

Subject: STR

Good morning,

| believe the above should only be allowed and it should be a requirement - If the property owner or property manager
is on-site during the guests stay.

Thank you and have a good day,

Gina and Vince Chapman

Sent from my iPhone





